MAYOR BOB FOSTER
CITY OF LONG BEACH

July 6, 2010

MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL
City of Long Beach

RECOMMENDATION:

To receive and file report on travel to New Orleans, Louisiana for a meeting
of the executive board of the United States Conference of Mayors.

DISCUSSION:

From June 20-21 | traveled to New Orleans, LA to meet with the United States
Conference of Mayors executive leadership team to discuss several issues, and review
some of the damage done to the Gulf Coast by the recent BP oil spill.

SUGGESTED ACTION:

Approve recommendation.

Respectfully submitted,
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Mayor Bob Foster
City of Long Beach

Dated: June 28, 2010




